

Lane Green First School

Headteacher: Mr Tom Wright

Bilbrook Road, Bilbrook, Wolverhampton, WV8 1EU Tel: 01902 297920

> E-mail: headteacher@lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk School Website: www.lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk



24 January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

As you may be aware the National Education Union has voted for strike action on February 1st 2023. We are very proud of our strong working relationships with all of our staff and completely understand that those staff taking strike action are in dispute with the government rather than individual schools. There are likely to be further bouts of industrial action in the coming months if there isn't a satisfactory resolution found to the issues that have been raised and we will update parents as and when we have new information to share.

In the meantime, on February 1st 2023, Lane Green First School will be offering full provision to our pupils, there should be no disruption to the school day. However, we will update you immediately if there is any change to this decision.

Kindest regards,

Mr. Wright



